
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE NOVEMBER  5, 2001 

WOODBRIDGE EXPANSION AREA 
TRAFFIC CIRCLES  

Recommendation 

Councillor Gino Rosati recommends: 
 
 That the following resolution be approved: 
 

That construction of the diverters (at traffic circles) be discontinued within the WEA and that 
existing be removed as soon as possible. 

Purpose 

Residents on corner lots near traffic circles have complained that these diverters in front of their 
driveways make it difficult to back out.  The roads are very narrow and with the diverters in place 
it is more difficult to move around.  Some school busses have to change route since it is difficult 
for them to turn. 
 
In addition, these diverters would pose additional maintenance costs particularly during snow 
seasons.  While it can be appreciated that the diverters will force drivers to stay to the right and 
go around the traffic circles as intended, this can be accomplished by placing directional arrow 
signs pointing down to the right around the traffic circles.  Traffic circles are relatively new in our 
area and many drivers are not familiar with them, but in time and education traffic circles will be 
properly handled without the need of intrusive diverters on the pavement.    
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
GINO ROSATI 
Councillor, Ward 2 
 
Attch. 



 

 


